
Budget Committee Report for Academic Senate December 2021 

 

The Budget Committee meets the second Thursday of each month 3:00-4:30 and more information can 

be found on the Budget Committee webpage 

As part of the review of the Shared Governance Handbook underway this year, the budget committee is 

reviewing and revising our charge. 

A revised draft of the budget committee charge (purpose, responsibilities and membership) has been 

completed and the committee will vote on the revision at our next meeting in February. This revision 

will be submitted to the Governance Review and Evaluation Committee on March 4 and will be available 

for review and discussion by constituency groups (ASGC, Academic Senate, Classified Senate and 

Administrators Association) during the month of April 2022. 

Academic Senate representatives in Budget Committee are Sara Ferguson, Todd Myers and Patricia 

Chow. Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or comments. 

 

 

https://www.grossmont.edu/faculty-staff/participatory-governance/budget/index.php

